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CAPIC Congratulates Board of Director Appointments to CICC  
 

March 8, 2022 – The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants 
(CAPIC) we are pleased to see the much-anticipated appointments by the Government 
of Canada of five public interest directors to the Board of Directors of the College of 
Immigration and Citizenship Consultants (CICC).   
 
CAPIC CEO Dory Jade: “We welcome the additional diversity and expertise the 
appointed directors will bring to the CICC. It is appropriate that these appointments 
occur during Fraud Awareness Month, as their role will help protect immigrants and 
citizenship clients while improving the integrity of the immigration consulting 
profession in Canada.” 
 
The College plays an integral part in protecting the public and ensuring that Regulated 
Canadian Immigration Consultants are licensed and competent. 
 
CAPIC congratulates Ben Rempel, Former Assistant Deputy Minister of Immigration, 
Manitoba; Jennifer Henry, Senior Program Development and Strategy Lead, The United 
Church of Canada; Normand Beaudry, Director of International Recruitment, Université 
Laval, and Treasurer/Member, CALDO Consortium; Timothy D’Souza, Senior Vice 
President, Finance and Business Operations, Diabetes Canada; and Nicholas Summers, 
Former Provincial Director/CEO, Newfoundland and Labrador Legal Aid Commission.  
 
 

About CAPIC 
 

The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) is the 
professional organization representing the interests of Canadian Immigration 
Consultants. The organization advocates for competency, ethical conduct, and 
consumer protection in the immigration consulting industry. 
 
CAPIC’s mission is to lead, connect, protect, and develop the profession, serving the 
best interests of its members. It is the only association recognized by the Government 
of Canada as the voice of Canadian immigration and citizenship consultants. 
 

https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/news/2022/03/board-of-directors-appointed-for-the-college-of-immigration-and-citizenship-consultants.html
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245 Fairview Mall Drive, Suite 407, Toronto, ON, M2J 4T1 Canada | (416) 483-7044 

For more information about CAPIC and its services, please visit www.capic.ca or 
contact communications@capic.ca. 
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